NOTICE TO PHYSICIANS
AND PROVIDERS

Oscar Health (Oscar) will accept applications
for participation from physicians and other
healthcare providers for its health insurance
and HMO networks between December 1,
2024 and January 31, 2025. Applicants
should go to the following website:
https://www.hioscar.com/providers
and complete the application form.
Applicants must meet all credentialing
and other participatory criteria. Oscar
will review all applications and issue
a response within 90 days of receipt.




